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Hello everyone, 
 
Please take a moment to read the following update regarding the girls' program and its future pathway. 
 
After careful consideration, we have decided to form four teams this year. There will be: 

→ One team competing in the U13 division 
→ One team competing in the U11 division 
→ Two teams competing in the U9 division 

 
This is our current plan; however, with additional players, there may be some adjustments as we finalize the 
rosters. As it stands, this is the structure we envision for this 2025 season. 
 
We have a detailed chart with player names and the pathway we aim to follow in the coming years (chart can 
be provided upon request). To successfully implement this plan, we will need support from players, parents, 
coaches, and the community to help recruit girls in specific age groups. The goal is to ensure that each year, 
players are placed in the most developmentally appropriate format, rather than being in situations where they 
are consistently playing against older and more physically advanced opponents. 
 
Our girls have been exceptional, and we believe this structured approach will provide them with the best 
possible soccer experience. 
 
Thank you for your support, and let’s continue building a strong future for our girls' program! 
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